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Product Exports during the COVID-19 Pandemic

	

The current COVID-19 pandemic has changed many of the ways business is conducted over the last 6 weeks. Product export

inspection and certification can present challenges in terms of safely carrying out the necessary checks and paperwork whilst

maintain social distancing. APHA have stated that remote certification is not appropriate on any consignments beyond those already

specifically authorised. This means that inspections of consignments will need to continue as they have previously. 

Here at Oakhill Vets we are regularly dealing with infectious disease control for our large animal clients and understand how to

protect your staff and business whilst carrying out the appropriate work in order to certify your consignment. This may include the

use of PPE and completing paperwork offsite where appropriate following a discussion of your individual circumstances. 

As always we are happy to discuss your export requirements and how our team can help during these challenging times.
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